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 Susanne Kaiser OBJ2016/2892/P 12/07/2016  13:56:26 Regents Park road is part of a conservation area and as such should be protected. Apart from this, the 

research that I have done shows that the religious grounds of this seem to be contentious and as such 

not even a necessity, thus making it even less understandable to erect unnecessary poles to the 

detriment of the wider area.

Flat 5

9 Gloucester 

Avenue

London

NW1 7AU

 Jonathan digby COMMNT2016/2892/P 12/07/2016  14:18:19 I oppose this planning application on the following grounds:

1. Primrose Hill is a conservation area and it should not be subject to planning applications such as this 

which will bring down the quality and tone of the area. Having two poles arrested on Gloucester 

Avenue with wire attached will be an eyesore which will not fit in with the general ambience of the 

houses and street.

2. The religious grounds for erecting an Eruv in North London appear to be contentious and I do not 

think it right that a small sector of one religious group should be allowed to redefine the area, in which 

we people of many different faiths live, this way. I would like to add that I do have respect for all 

different faiths and sympathy for people whose lives are restricted by their religious beliefs but  

unfortunately with those beliefs comes a certain amount of inconvenience which I don't believe should 

be bourne by the community at large and at a detriment to the local environment.
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